
July 1, 2007

Deborah Lelis
HOGS Motorcycle Club
Ridgecrest, CA 93555

Dear Deborah,

It’s time to get those engines started! The Southern
Sierra Boys & Girls Club Annual Road Rally and
Scavenger Hunt is BACK! Last year’s event was so
much fun! So…

Save the Date: Saturday September 22, 2007.

Last year we raised more than $13,000. This year, our
goal is to raise over $25,000. We hope we can count
on your support and participation in the IWV’s best
FUNraiser.

This past year, we have exploded with exciting new
programs. We opened 3 new youth sites at local
schools and expanded our teen program to target high
school students. We now have over 350 youth
attending the sites every day.

But, there is a growing need for a larger teen facility.
Our Road Rally event will help us achieve that goal.

As a local organization, we are turning to you for
support. Our Club members are the children of your
friends and families. We hope you will consider being
an Event Sponsor. Attached is a Sponsor Flyer,
highlighting each sponsor package.

Thank you so much for helping us help our youth! If you have any
questions, please feel free to contact me.

Thank you,

Monika Lenz
Board Member
Local Realtor
760-793-1143
m_m_lenz@hotmail.com
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